
IEEE Mobile Section Report
• IEEE Mobile Section monthly technical meeting is held jointly with 

the ECE Department, University of South Alabama (USA) which 
became an attractive event for professionals working in local 
industry as well as USA ECE, Computer Science and IT students .

• Provided technical assistance to the University of South Alabama 
(USA) student team to prepare them to participate in the IEEE 
SouthEastCon 2016 Robot Car Competition

• Established strong interaction between the USA Student Branch of 
IEEE (Two Mobile section members assisted the students to solve 
technical problems associated with their NASA CubeSet project)

• One executive committee member is working on further enhancing 
industrial outreach activities i.e., attract more members from local 
industry

• Actively participating in the MACE (Mobile Area Council of 
Engineers) activities
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